
The Eastern Great Lakes Board of Directors is currently planning a 

joint Summer Technical Meeting with our sister region, Western 

Great Lakes.  The meeting is tentatively scheduled for early/mid-

August and will be conducted in a hybrid fashion, having both an in-

person and virtual component, to allow as many members as 

possible to participate.  All meeting activities will fall within any 

recommended safety guidelines.  

Planning is ongoing and any finalized details will be publicized as 

soon as possible.  Watch this space for more information on the date, 

location, theme, agenda, and a call for papers/presentations.  We 

hope to see you there! 

 


